
 

          

      
 
        Sunday, January 10th, 2021 
   Solemnity – Baptism of the Lord  

 8:30 AM Harmonia Choir – Warm up 

 9:00 AM Holy Mass of the Solemnity -  
                       Baptism of our Lord  
                       Lector: Lauren Lightcap          
10:15 AM Adult Bible Class 
 
 
            Monday, January 11th      
        H. Theodosius the Cenobite     
 8:00 AM +Robert Gorlick (Anniv.),  
                By Children    
 7:00 PM Harmonia Choir Practice   
 
            Tuesday, January 12th        
                Bp. Benedict  
 8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
 
 
           Wednesday, January 13th  
            Bp. Agrecius of Trier  
 8:00 AM Mass of the Day   
 7:00 PM Parish Committee Zoom Meeting  

          Thursday, January 14th  
            Bp. Hilary of Poitiers    
   8:00 AM +Lucy T. Mysiak, 
                   By Joan Sulewski   
       
              Friday, January 15th   
                H. Paul the Hermit   
   8:00 AM Mass of the Day  
 

Saturday, January 16th   
                     Ma. Priscilla  
   8:00 AM +Joanne Walczak, By Sister  
                  Gertrude and Frank Nowak 
   5:00 PM Holy Mass  
                       Lector: Michael Pokriki 
 
 
        Sunday, January 17th, 2021 
    Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  

  8:30 AM Harmonia Choir – Warm up 

  9:00 AM Holy Mass  
                     Lector:  Anne M. Szpylman 
10:15 AM Adult Bible Class 
   
 
Holy Mass Recorded – To view recorded 

Masses go to the church website at 
holymotheroftherosary.org and click on the 
YouTube link where you can select the mass 
of your choice.   
 



JANUARY COMMITTEE COUNTERS 
       Saturdays 5:00 PM Mass 
       Dave Bett and Brian Freier  
       Sundays 9:00 AM Mass 
     Bob and Christina Giczkowski  
 
   PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Lord, look upon our friends, 
family and caregivers with the 
eyes of your mercy and let your 
healing hand rest upon them, 

restoring them to wholeness and strength for 
service in Your Kingdom.  
Irene Sikora, Jeanne Robinson, Dave Lasek, 
Leo Majchrzak, Jeanne Karlinski, Kathy 
Cherico, Chuck Kibby, Gert Janicki, Doreen 
Piatek, Eleanor Bork, Audrey Zygmunt, 
Charles Guarasci, Fr. Gus Sicard, Doreen 
Bush, Richard Jones, Joan Pepperday, 
Jaqueline Isgro and Sally. 
 
 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION 
Most loving Jesus, I adore You in the Most 
Blessed Sacrament, in Which You are truly 
present. I love You above all things and I 
long for You in my soul. Since I cannot 
receive You sacramentally, I ask You to come 
spiritually into my heart and heal my soul. I 
embrace You and unite myself with You; may 
I never be separated from You. Inflame my 
heart with the fire of Your love, my Lord and 
Savior. 

       
 
        WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY  

  
We send our deepest sympathy to 
the family of Joanne F. Walczak 
who was called to the Peace of the 
Lord on December 14, 2020 from 
pneumonia. Joanne was the dear 

sister of Gertrude Nowak and Patricia Curtis. 
O Lord, let the Perpetual light shine upon 
Joanne F. Walczak. Amen. Please keep 
Gert, Pat and their families in your prayers. 
They send their thanks for all your thoughts 
and prayers.  

EPIPHANY VISITS 
As is the custom in the 
National Catholic Church, 
the Pastor makes himself 

available to bless homes following the Feast 
of the Epiphany January 6th. Please contact 
Bishop John if you wish to have your home 
blessed for 2021.  

 
 
          READINGS THIS WEEK 
 
Mon  I John 5: 5-13         Luke 5: 12-16    
Tues   I John 5:  14-21      John 3: 22-30    
Wed     Heb 2: 14-18       Mark 1: 29-39  
Thu     Heb 3:  7-14        Mark 1: 40-45  
Fri     Heb 4: 1-5, 11     Mark 2: 1-12    
Sat     Heb 4: 12-16       Mark 2: 13-17   

                                                                                                         

   
                   PARISH BUDGET 

AND CALENDAR MEETING 
The Parish Budget and Calendar meeting 
scheduled for Sunday, January 17th has 
been cancelled and will be rescheduled 
in February. Stay tuned for further 
information. Should you like to add a 
tentative event date to the calendar prior to 
the meeting -  contact the parish office.     
 
               

ANNUAL REPORTS 
A reminder to parish committee members 
and fundraiser chairpersons that your annual 
reports are to be submitted to Bishop John 
no later than Sunday, February 14th in 
preparation of the Annual Congregational 
Meeting to be held on Sunday, February 28, 
following the 9:00 AM Mass.  
 
 
Every good and perfect gift is from 
above, coming down from the Father of 
the heavenly lights, who does not change 
like shifting shadows.   James 1:17       



NEW WEBSITES 

Check out the Buffalo Pittsburgh 
Diocese and the Polish National 

Catholic Church Websites by 
going to the church website at 

holymotheroftherosary.org and click on the 
links found below the Yes You Can Photo on 
the homepage.                                        
                                                             
                           

      P.N.C.C. SPIRITUAL RETREAT 
              ANNOUNCEMENT 

My dear brothers and sisters of our Parishes, 
Please join us for the upcoming P.N.C.C. 
Spiritual Retreat "We Will Trust in You" 
hosted by the P.N.C.C. Future Direction 
Committee on Wednesday, January 20, 
2021 at 7:00 p.m. EST.   
 
To participate - send an email by January 18, 
2021 to pbmikovsky@pncc.org  or 
robnem21@aol.com to receive the                      
Zoom link. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join in this 
Zoom event for this 2021 Discipleship 
Reflection.      Office of the Prime Bishop 
 

                                                                                       

                         COME SERVE  
Now is the perfect time to join 
our Cathedral Ushers. We are 
being fitted for new blazers and 
looking for more Women and 

Men to serve our parish. Both Saturday and 
Sunday times are available serving 1-2 times 
per month. Please contact Roger Papaj at 
683-4046 for more details. Thank you.  
  
 
     TO KEEP OUR RECORDS CURRENT  

Did you recently move? Did you 
change your phone number? Or 
would like to share your email 
address with us? Please call the 
parish office @ 685-5766 with any 

changes to help keep our records current. 
Thank you!  

    PNU DISTRICT 4 NEWS 
Happy New Year! 

In 2021, let the PNU be        
a part of your family.  We 
insure our homes, 
vehicles, and valuables.  
So what’s more important 
than insuring our lives and 
those of our loved ones?  
Visit the PNU website to learn more at 
www.pnu.org. 
     
 

JOIN THE LECTOR 
and/or MUSIC MINISTRY 

Have you considered becoming 
a lector? Or if you like to sing - 
join the Contemporary Music 
Group and/or the Harmonia Choir. For 
further    information - start by contacting the 
parish office and we’ll put you in touch with 
our music directors or the lector group. No 
experience is necessary. Training will be 
provided.  
 

    TAX  RECEIPTS 
Tax receipts for 2020 
have been mailed. If you 
want your name added or 
removed from the yearly 
send   list, please contact the Parish Office.   
 
 

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS & MEETINGS 
Wednesday, January 13th - Parish 
Committee Meeting, 7PM – Parish Hall    
Friday, February 12th – Fish Fry, 4-7 PM  
Sunday, February 28th – Annual    
Congregational Meeting following the 9:00 
AM Mass.  

                       
 
Let your roots grow down into Him and 
let your lives be built on Him - "Then 
your faith will grow strong in the truth 
you were taught, and you will overflow 
with thankfulness."         Colossian 2:7  

mailto:pbmikovsky@pncc.org


 


